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From: Linda Dawson 
Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 5:26 PM
To: Bennett, Steve; Parks, Linda; Long, Kelly; Supervisor Huber; Zaragoza, John
Subject: Tuesday Apr 9 motion to oppose drilling of tar sands wells near Camarillo Airport

As long-time citizens of Camarillo and registered voters we are very concerned about the 
quality of our drinking water. It appears the proposed plan to drill 79 tar sands wells 
near the Camarillo Airport does not require an EIR. The safety of our aquifers reguires 
better regard than this. 

We support Supervisor Bennett’s proposed motion for a temporary ban on any new wells 
or the re-drilling of existing wells near potable water until and unless a thorough EIR is 
conducted and the findings approved by the Ventura County Board of Supervisors.  

We urge all members of the Board of Supervisors to support this motion. 

Linda Dawson 

 

Camarillo CA 93010 

Virginia Dawson Van Vorst 

 

Camarillo CA 93010 




